
        
 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
Wednesday 11 September 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live 
Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the perfect 
position for you! Check out our  
current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

SUSTAINABLE LIVING WEBINARS

Renew, in partnership with South Gippsland and 
Bass Coast Shire Council, are hosting a number of 
exciting FREE webinars about sustainable living. 

Here are the details: 

•	 Designing for Resilience – Wednesday 11 
September from 6.00pm

•	 Sustainable Building Materials – Wednesday 
18 September from 6.00pm

•	 Water and Greening – Wednesday 25 
September from 6.00pm

For more information and to register for any of 
these sessions, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/renew

IMPOUNDED VEHICLE – NOTICE OF SALE

Council impounded a grey 2002 Ford sedan from 
Walkerville on Friday 5 July 2024 in accordance 
with Schedule 11 of the Local Government Act 1989. 

•	 Registration Number: 1VB1ZZ 
•	 VIN Number: 6FPAAAJGSW2A20481
This vehicle is now for sale to the public as it has 
not been collected and the relevant fees have not 
been paid within 14 days of impoundment.
To submit an offer please label it “Abandoned 
Vehicle” and address it to Coordinator Local Laws, 
South Gippsland Shire Council, Private Bag 4, 
Leongatha Vic 3953.

Offers close at 2.00pm on Wednesday 19 
September 2024 and are to be delivered to Council’s 
reception area at 9 Smith Street, Leongath. 

The vehicle can be viewed at Council’s Depot in 
Korumburra by appointment with the Community 
Health and Safety team on 5662 9200.

CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Changed Customer Service Counter Opening Hours
Council is extending its customer 
service offerings with a new location in 
Korumburra. This means that more parts 
of our community can access Council’s 
services locally. 

The new counter will provide residents 
with a second location to access Council 
information, log service requests, submit 
registrations and make payments. The 
counter will be staffed by Council’s 
existing customer service team who will 
work between the two locations.

From 30 September Council’s customer 
service counter days will change to the 
following:

Leongatha: Mondays and Wednesdays 
10.00am to 3.00pm 
Korumburra: Tuesdays and Thursdays 

10.00am to 3.00pm 
Closed: Both counters will be closed on 
Fridays.

There will be no change to phone-
based services which will continue to 
be available Monday to Friday between 
8.30am and 5.00pm. Council’s website is 
also available 24/7.

A soft opening of the Korumburra counter 
is currently underway. Please drop in and 
say ‘hello’.

Until the 30 September the Leongatha 
counter will operate Monday to Thursday 
from 10.00am to 3.00pm.

Find out more and view our FAQs at:  
https://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
customerservicecounter

Rates notices have now been sent via post and 
email to South Gippsland residents and property 
owners. 

Rates help to provide a number of services to 
our local community. You might not need or 
use all of the services at every stage or your 
life, but paying rates helps to ensure our local 
communities remain vibrant and well-serviced.

If you have questions about your rates notices, 
please contact Council’s rates team. Payment 
plans and assistance is also available. For more 
information, please go to: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/rates

SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL
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